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Frome Valley School Council 

October 2016
School Council
· School council have been preparing for Fairtrade fortnight.  This included sourcing fairtrade products to use, preparing a whole school assembly and working with classes on fairtrade activities.
Eco Schools
· As our school is so good at only using the electricity we need, it has been hard to show savings in energy week.  So it was decided to have power-down afternoons.  This has been a great success and we have decided to have a power-down afternoon every half term.
· School council have also introduced walking Wednesdays where children are encouraged to walk, scoot, cycle, or car share.  This has been a great success so far with an increase of 20% of children walking on that day.  Walking Wednesdays are going to be a monthly event.
· The school has just had our Green Flag assessment.  We are awaiting the outcome, but are hopeful that we have achieved Green Flag status!.
